
 
Notices of Motion Submitted Pursuant to Council Procedure Rule No 5.18 

 
To receive the following Notice of Motion submitted by Councillor Mark Rhodes, 
seconded by Councillor Dave Davis:- 
 
‘The Council is invited to endorse the view that, leaving aside the circumstances of 

their deployment which are political rather than military matters, our armed forces 

are acting in the highest traditions of the Forces of the Crown and our nation in 

their conduct of operations overseas. 

 

They do so in the most difficult of circumstances with great pressure on manpower 

and other resources.  It is of note that the burden and the risks are shared by 

reservists and regular servicemen and women alike. 

 

On behalf of the people of Tonbridge and Malling this Council wishes to express 

admiration at the bravery, endurance and professionalism of our servicemen and 

women, as well as the fortitude and quiet courage of their families at home in the 

United Kingdom.’ 

 

 
 
 


